Debby Volk

From:

Harold Simmons

Sent:

Friday, June 12, 2020 9:11 AM

To:

Debby Volk

Subject:

FW: Permission for street closing event

FYI: 6/15 agenda

From: Maurice Grover <mgrover@senoia.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 8:16 AM

To: cheryllavelle@gmail.com

Cc: Harold Simmons hsimmons@senoia.com **Subject:** Re: Permission for street closing event

Thanks L. Harold can we make sure this is on our agenda Monday. This event has been going on as far back as I can remember.

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 8, 2020, at 9:00 PM, "cheryllavelle@gmail.com" <cheryllavelle@gmail.com> wrote:

To the City of Senoia,

I Lavourgous Robinson am requesting to have the Amey Street closed on June 21, 2020 from 10:00A.M. to 11:00 P.M. The event is in honor of the Father's Day weekend, I also want to City to know that this event is not just for family but all citizens of Senoia who would like to attend. We are estimating between 50 – 100 people. I have already been in contact with Pollard Disposal to have portable restroom available for this date.

Please let me know if you need more information or if I need to meet with you before final approval.

Sincerely Lavourgous Robinson

Sent from <u>Mail</u> for Windows 10 470-261-0035 770-599-6814